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QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC TO THE POLICE, FIRE AND 
CRIME COMMISSIONER 

 
Report of the Secretary 
 
The Panel’s Constitution provides for questions to the Commissioner 
from members of the public. Questioners can choose to either attend 
the meeting and ask the question themselves or have the question 
dealt with in written form and the reply forwarded to them. 
 
The questions attached to this report were received prior to the last 
meeting but not in time to be published with the agenda.  The 
Commissioners response was sent the Mr Bradbury after the 
meeting and are listed here for information. 
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